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August 22, 2022 
 

End of Life Notification 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following VFD products: 
 

M0216MD-162MDBR2-JSC M0220SD-202SDAR1-1G 
M0216SD-162SDAR1 M0220SD-202SDAR1-S 
M0216SD-162SDAR1-P M0420SD-204SDAR1-3-AG 
M0220MD-202MDAR1-1  

 
The controller IC used in the manufacturing of these displays has been discontinued, and there is no 
long-term replacement IC available. As a result, these displays can no longer be produced. 
 
Alternative options in LCD and OLED display technology are available and can be explored at 
newhavendisplay.com.  
 
To inquire about existing stock availability, please contact our Sales team at 
nhsales@newhavendisplay.com. 
 
To inquire about alternative display technology and for further assistance in choosing a replacement 
display, please contact our Engineering team at nhtech@newhavendisplay.com.  
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